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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I'm a constituent from Bend, Oregon. I support HB 2927. 
 
The National Popular Vote is a reform to ensure that presidential elections are decided by the majority: 
One person, one vote. 
 
As Electoral College votes are allocated now, the majority does not always prevail. Instead, the votes in a 
handful of "swing" states can determine an election. If you live in a "Blue State" or "Red State" 
then candidates have no reason to try to earn your vote. 
 
The Electoral College was supposed to ensure that the "masses" didn't elect someone unfit for the 
presidency. That certainly didn't happen in 2016. The masses voted against Trump, but the Electoral 
College handed him the presidency anyway. An now the nation is being held hostage by Trump and his 
appalling administration. 
 
Please support the National Popular Vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Laurie Swenson 
60838 Onyx St 
Bend, OR 97702-9100 
(541) 280-2041 
 
 

 


